Our experience in Vilafranca
[image: image1.jpg]


At Sunday the 23rd we flew to Barcelona. Then we went by train to the hotel. In the evening we looked at Vilafranca and ate at a restaurant. Next day we went to the school of the Spanish students and had a welcome breakfast.

We talked about the next days, our cities and learned to know our partners. 
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On Tuesday we went to the practical placements with our partners.

In the afternoon we went to the school and talked about the day, afterwards the students from Vilafranca showed us the city. We saw the popular church.
Next day we went to Barcelona and looked at the Gaudy Park and the city.
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At Thursday we went to the practical placements again. On Friday evening we had the farewell dinner with the Spanish and Swedish people.
We saw the high human towers.
Next day we flew back to Germany but before we flew we visit Barcelona and had a look at the Sea and the city. We saw a popular church in Barcelona.  It was bigger than the popular church in Vilafranca.

The time in Spain was good.

It was interesting to see how the Spanish people life there. It was nice to see Barcelona and Vilafranca. The Gaudy Park was very beautiful.

It is so famous that a lot of people from the whole world visit it.

It’s worth to see it.
The communication with the Spanish people wasn’t so good, because they can’t speak English. The practical placements have the same names but they are quite different from ours. At some practical placements the students have the same tasks as in Germany and others have different tasks.
The buildings in Spain are quite different than the buildings in Germany.

It was fun in Spain with Spanish and Swedish people.

Michelle and Jakob
